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THE NEWS

Since March 14, the Township of Wentworth
has had a brand-new website, more modern
and user-friendly. The previous version was
several years old, and we are proud of this
update, which we hope will make it easier for
you to access essential information. If you
haven’t done so yet, we invite you to explore it
now and share your feedback or suggestions
with us.

A few weeks since
launch

Are you interested in municipal politics and
want to learn more about it? Information
sessions will be held on April 7, May 5, and
June 2, in the form of a webinar, intended
for those who might be tempted to take the
plunge! A great time to learn more about
the role of municipalities, ask all your
questions, and prepare to submit your
candidacy.

Interested in
municipal politics?

All the detailsCheck it out

https://www.quebec.ca/gouvernement/gestion-municipale/organisation-municipale/democratie-municipale/elections-municipales/elections-2025/seances-information?utm_source=MS&utm_medium=FB&utm_campaign=ElectionsMunicipales2025&utm_id=MS&fbclid=IwY2xjawI0ArdleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHUS45AhrUQxze74SMBvQE3BGAyM1NXXBoG4rCwJSz9V7ghJB9_7PDO9Zsg_aem_8hS_K6hxtyGRF0OCZwntDw
https://www.wentworth.ca/en


INFORMATION

Redistribution of Federal Electoral Districts 
Did you know? The next federal election will take place on Monday, April 28. The Township of
Wentworth is now part of the Pays-d’en-Haut District.

🔗 For more information, visit Elections Canada’s website: www.elections.ca

Elections Canada

http://www.elections.ca/
https://www.elections.ca/accueil.aspx


EARTH DAY

Let's celebrate the earth through action
On Tuesday, April 22, let's take action together to protect our planet! Here are some simple
actions to incorporate into your daily life:

Reduce food waste: The Township provides community composters to recycle your food
scraps.
Give your items a second life: Do something for the environment by donating to the Trésors du
Dôme.
Protect pollinators: Did you know that 35% of our food supply depends on pollinating insects?
Support their survival by delaying your lawn mowing until May, as recommended by the Défi
Pissenlits
Support nature conservation: A donation to the Wild Trust helps fund environmental
conservation projects.

Every small action counts. Together, let’s take care of our Earth!

The Waste
Pick-Up Race

The Environmental Consulting Committee invites you
once again to take on the Waste Pick-Up Race
challenge on April 19 and 20 with friends or family!
Whether it's a health walk, explore your area of ​​the
Municipality and pick up the waste left over from
winter.

Need equipment? The Municipality has 15 garbage
grabbers that citizens can borrow for the activity.
Come and get one!



RECAP

Recap of the
Workshop –
Planning to Age
at Home

A huge thank you to the Argenteuil Seniors’
Consultation and the students of Polyvalente
Lavigne for their dynamic and engaging
presentation, highlighting the resources
available in the region.

💬 Testimonial from a citizen:
"Thank you so much, and congratulations once
again on this wonderful initiative for a seniors’
information day."



THE REMINDERS

Please note that the municipal office will be
closed on Friday, April 18 and Monday, April 21. 

The team wishes you a Happy Easter.

Good news : Spring
is finally here!

Municipal office
closed

It's the perfect time to do a major outdoor
cleanup and get rid of your bulky items. The
Good Neighbours Ecocenter, located in Gore
(40 Sideline Rd., Gore), is the result of a
collaboration between the municipalities of
Gore, Wentworth and Milles-Isles. The eco-
centre is open Saturdays and Sundays from 9
a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Council meeting
The council meeting will take place on
Monday, April 7 at 7 p.m. Everyone is welcome.

Location: 175 Chemin Louisa

All the details

https://www.wentworth.ca/en/services/urban-planning-and-environment/ecocentre


THE ORGANIZATIONS

Follow them on Facebook The details

Directory of associations

If you are interested in working with
vulnerable seniors in the community or would
like more information about the role of the
Sentinels, please contact Prévoyance envers
les aînés. A training session is planned for the
Pays-d'en-Haut MRC this spring; dates are to
be determined.

The newspaper for the
Seniors of Argenteuil 

Prévoyance envers
les aînés

Are you familiar with the Argenteuil Seniors'
Journal? Twice a month, it shares via email a
list of activities held in the MRC of Argenteuil,
which are aimed at Argenteuil's seniors. In
addition to the activities, each month the
journal shares resources that may be useful to
you. 

A section
dedicated to
organizations
and associations

Looking for resources or an organization? Our
website features a directory of associations
within the MRC of Argenteuil.

https://www.facebook.com/ainesargenteuil
https://prevoyanceaines.org/en/
https://www.wentworth.ca/en/leisure-and-community-life/culture-and-community/directory-of-associations

